
Falcon Families, 

Just a few items to make you aware of: 

School Advisory Council (SAC) – We would like to hold our inaugural SAC meeting.  We will meet this 
coming Monday, Sept. 17th at 4pm.  Everyone that is interested in participating in this committee is 
encouraged to attend.  The Council will meet once a month.  Future meeting will be scheduled at this 
meeting.  SAC helps provide direction for the school.  SAC also helps develop the School Improvement 
Plan.  We hope to see you there. Everyone is welcome. 

FCA Volleyball Season begins – This week the Fighting Falcons volleyball team will open the inaugural 
season this week.  Here is this week’s schedule. 

Tomorrow, Tues. Sept. 11 vs. Mill Creek Academy.  To be played at Pacetti Bay Middle School 
Thursday, Sept. 13 vs Valley Ridge Academy.  HOME OPENER 
Girl’s games begin at 5:30 with the Boys to follow at approx. 6:30pm 
Admission is $3 per person 
We hope to have a large crowd support our team for the Home Opener this Thursday. 

 
Suspicious Activity – Today we were made aware of a Corrections agency having work crew in an area 
where our students were walking this morning.  If you ever question any suspicious activities that could 
pose a threat to our students please call either the Sheriff’s office or the school right away.  The 
Corrections department is usually pretty good about staying away from schools during school hours.  We 
have made them aware of our location.   

School Improvement Plan (SIP) – Each year schools submit a SIP to the state. Typically the SAC reviews 
and approves the plan.  This year, being our first year, the plan was due before our first SAC meeting 
was scheduled.  So, I thought I would share the plan with everyone. We looked at our student data, 
taken form the schools they attended last year, and developed a plan.  We stuck to our three 
foundational programs and wrote a goals for each Math, Language Arts, and Character Counts. The 
three foundational programs written in these goals are: 

1. Capturing Kids Hearts 
2. Professional Learning Communities (PLC’s)  
3. Live School – a Positive Behavior System 

If you would like to know more I would invite you to attend the SAC meeting this coming Monday. 

Thank you – Over the past couple weeks we have received several positive emails and comments 
concerning the start of school.  I wanted to thank you for these.  They really mean a lot to our staff.  
Your support of our school will continue to motivate us to do better and better each and every day. 

 
Have a Great Day and GO FALCONS!!! 
 


